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2025 Status of PDABs and 
Legislative Forecast

Existing Prescription Drug Affordability Boards

The first Prescription Drug Affordability Board (PDAB) was established in Maryland in 2019
and since that time, more PDABs have been created in states across the country. The maps
below aim to help patients and advocates track the latest activity. 

Legislative Outlook for 2025

The creation of Prescription Drug
Affordability Boards is a growing
concern, with more states each year
introducing legislation proposing
PDAB implementation.

Yellow: State with potential for
PDAB legislation in 2025 
Blue: State that has introduced
PDAB legislation in 2025 

Legislative outlook data courtesy of
Value of Care Coalition.

Prescription Drug Affordability
Boards exist in many states, though
activity and scope vary broadly in
each location. The most active
PDABs are currently Colorado,
Maryland, Oregon, and Washington.

Yellow: State with PDAB
Blue: State with a PDAB that has
authority to implement an upper
payment limit

The Ensuring Access through Collaborative Health (EACH) and Patient Inclusion Council (PIC) is a two-part
coalition that unites patient organizations and allied groups (EACH), as well as patients and caregivers (PIC), to

advocate for drug affordability policies that benefit patients.

Updated January 23, 2025

Updated February 27, 2025


